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Controller General of Accounts
Dated: 9th September, 2016

Dear Colleague

I am happy to inform you of the forthcoming inauguration of our new office building,
“Mahalekha Niyantrak Bhawan". This landmark occasion marks the culmination of several
years of concerted efforts from several of our officers and staff towards achieving a distinct
identity for the O/o Controller General of Accounts,

To celebrate this achievement, a short function has been scheduled on 14" September,
2016 at 10 A.M. The Hon'ble Finance Minister has consented to inaugurate the building. At
this function, some of our recent initiatives will be presented to invited dignitaries and senior
Service Officers of the SAG and above. These initiatives, include, the launch of a "Web
Responsive Pensioner's Service” for Central Civil pensioners developed by the Central Pension
Accounting Office (CPAO), and signing of a Memorandum of Understanding between the O/o
Controller General of Accounts and the Institute of Internal Auditors (I1A), India.

While it would give me the greatest happiness to invite all officers and staff of our
organisation to attend the event, space constraints at the venue will restrict the list of invitees.
We are however making arrangements for Live Web Streaming of the event to enable those
who cannot be invited to view the proceedings. This Live Streaming would be available in the
link http://www.cga.nic.in(lhomepage) or webcast.gov.in/finminf/cga from 10 am to
10.45 AM, on 14" September, 2016,

| take this opportunity to thank you personally for all the professional support extended
to the growth of the Indian Civil Accounts Service as we celebrate the relocation of the O/o
Controller General of Accounts from Lok Nayak Bhawan to Mahalekha Niyantrak Bhawan.

Best regards.
Yours sincerely,
(1LY
-l—'_—_-——.___'_-_-
(M.). JOSEPH)
To

All 1.C.A.S Officers

and

Staff of Office of Controller General of Accounts
and all Field Offices



